OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

STATE OF MONTANA

Greg Gianforte
GOVERNOR



Kristen Juras Lt. Governor

January 7, 2024

Rick Norby, Mayor City of Sidney 115 2nd Street SE Sidney, MT 59270

Re: Notice of Community Development Block Grant Program Planning Grant Award

Dear Mayor Norby:

Congratulations! On behalf of the State of Montana, it is my pleasure to notify you that the City of Sidney has been selected for a Community Development Block Grant Program Planning Grant award in the amount of \$40,000 to complete a downtown master plan.

All awardees will be contacted directly with more information in the upcoming weeks by program staff. If you have any questions, please contact the Community MT Division at the Montana Department of Commerce at 406-841-2770 or email doccdd@mt.gov.

Again, congratulations. I wish you great success in the completion of your project.

Sincerely,

Greg Gianforte

Governor